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OPEN ENROLLMENT FOR MEDICARE PART D 
 
Date:   October 4, 2019 
Contact:  Julie Kane, Director of Human Services 
Phone:  847/870-5680 
 
This year’s open enrollment for Medicare D begins October 15 and runs through December 7. 

Changes in premiums, co-pays, deductibles and drugs covered for all drug plans may change from 

year to year. 

 

Assistance with the enrollment process is available through the Village. Senior Health Insurance 

Program (SHIP) volunteers and staff use a tool from the Medicare website to help you determine 

which plan is best for you for the coming year. They will also assess whether you are eligible for 

extra help with your plan premiums and co-pays.  

 

If you would like assistance with enrolling or reviewing your current plan, please call 

847.870.5680 to obtain additional information and schedule an appointment. There is limited 

availability for appointments so be sure to call soon. 
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